
 SCIENCE l ENVIRONMENT l SOLUTIONS 

         November 24, 2015  
Dear Dr. Andreas Petzold, 
 
Thank you for all of your effort towards the publication of our manuscript titled “Contributions of 
dust and biomass-burning to aerosols at a Colorado mountain-top site”. We also appreciate the 
feedback from the reviewers. This feedback has both improved and enhanced this paper.  
 
We have completed the following technical corrections to the figures: 
For Figure 1, we changed y-axis title to V_0, as the parameter is referred to in the text. 
For Figure 3 and Figure 4, we increased the font size of the axis labels and eliminated the gap 
between the figure panels. 
 
Thank you for your service to Atmospheric Chemistry and Physics. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Gannet Hallar 
Director of Storm Peak Laboratory 
Research Professor 
Desert Research Institute 
http://stormpeak.dri.edu/	
  


